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Subject: Proposed Update to the Military Freight Traffic Unified Rules Publication 

(MFTURP-1); Addition of Deficit Weight Rating Language 

 
Purpose: To solicit feedback from Department of Defense (DoD) stakeholders and 

Transportation Service Providers (TSPs) on proposed addition to MFTURP-1 Section 
A, Part IV.C., Tender Rate Sections D,E, G Through I, Paragraph 1.e. 

 

Rationale: Deficit Weight Rating is a costing method performed by the Global 

Freight Management (GFM) system, but was not documented in previous versions 

of the MFTURP-1.  The proposed addition will formally document this costing 

procedure for full transparency.  DoD stakeholders and TSPs have the opportunity 

to review the proposed addition of Deficit Weight Rating language.   

 
Be Advised: SDDC G3, in coordination with SDDC G6, drafted language outlining 
the procedures for Deficit Weight Rating.  This language will be added to MFTURP-1 

Section A, Part IV.C., Tender Rate Sections D,E, G Through I, Paragraph 1.  For 
reference, the proposed paragraph e. will be located on page 37 of the current 
MFTURP-1 (effective date 23 March 22). 

 
DoD stakeholders and TSPs should review the Deficit Weight Rating documents and 

submit comments to the MFTURP-1 Team at usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g3-domestic-
mfturp@army.mil. Comments will not be taken via the SDDC Docketing System.   
 

A Summary of Changes document is not required.  This proposed change is an 
addition to the publication and does not include changes to existing language. 

 
NOTE: Comments must be submitted using the Comment Matrix document 
posted to the website.    

 
The comment period runs from 27 April to 11 May 2022. Only comments pertaining 

to the proposed addition, Deficit Weight Rating, in Section A, Paragraph 2.e. will be 
accepted.  Responses should include concurrence/non-concurrence.  Provide the 
exact verbiage and line number on the matrix if recommending a change to the 

Deficit Weight Rating language. 

 
The proposed revision is located on the Domestic Movement Support page of the 
SDDC website at https://www.sddc.army.mil/dms/Pages/default.aspx. Stakeholders 

should click on the “Regs & Docs” tab to view the proposed language and Comment 
Matrix.  

 
Comments will be adjudicated and used to create an updated version of the 

MFTURP-1.  Stakeholders will be notified by Customer Advisory when an updated 
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MFTURP-1 containing this language is published. 

 

POC: SDDC G33S Outreach and Engagement MFTURP-1 Team;  

usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g3-domestic-mfturp@army.mil  
 

Expiration: 12 May 2022 
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